Snippets about Lake Tahoe

South Lake Tahoe and El Dorado County elected officials
are hosting a meeting April 13 at 2pm to identify the future
needs of the senior center. It will be at the senior center.

Neddenriep Financial a long time Douglas County
accounting firm has again pledged a gift of $4,000 to the
senior center in the valley.

Nevada’s population is expected to top 3 million people
next year.

Kenny Loggins will be at TJ’s Corral at the Carson
Valley Inn on June 9.

Truckee’s Linchpin Structural Engineering, led by
senior principal Douglas Gadow, has been awarded a three-year
contract by the California’s State Parks to be the on-call
historic structural engineer for the Northern Service Center
—the expert when it comes to addressing structural issues in
famous buildings from Lake Tahoe’s Vikingsholm to Hearst
Castle on the coast.
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